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Meet The BJH Trustees New JCC Endowment Established

The Jewish Community Center is pleased to announce the establish­
ment, by an anonymous donor, of the David Silverman Memorial 
Basketball Tournament Endowment Fund. Proceeds from the fund 
will provide scholarship assistance for young athletes to participate in 
basketball programs at the Jewish Community Center.
Announcing the establishment of the fund are (1-r) Eric Sklut (JCC 
President); and Silverman family members Mattye, Shara, Marc and 
Lorin.

Congratulations To 
Barbara Ziegler 
For Her Award From 
Leadership Charlotte

Stanley Greenspon joined the 
BJH Board of Trustees as a Presi­
dential Appointee in 1993 and in 
1994 was elected to serve a two- 
year term as a trustee. He received 
his BA from UNC Chapel Hill and 
his MA degree from the University

Stanley Greespon

of Georgia. He is in insurance sales 
at Greenspon and Associates in 
Charlotte N.C. Active in the Char­
lotte Jewish Federation, he has 
served as Allocations Chairman and 
Major Gifts Chairman, is a Past 
President of the Federation and is at 
present on the Chariotte Jewish Fed­
eration Board. Stanley is a member 
of Temple Israel in Charlotte and has 
been the Membership Co-Chairman 
and the Chairman of the Israel Bcmds 
Drive. Stanley is a member of the 
BJH Development Conunittee and 
has chaired the Charlotte Campaign 
for the Home. He lives in Charlotte 
N .C . and has three sons Keith, 
Lawrence and Michael.

Dave Plyler joined the BJH 
Board as a Presidential Appointee 
in 1993 and was elected to a three 
year term as a trustee in 1994. Dave 
is Vice President and General Man­
ager of WTOB Radio station in V în- 
ston-Salem N.C.. An active mem-

Dave Plyler

ber of his community, Dave serves 
as a Forsyth County Commissioner 
and is a member of the Forsyth Air­
port Commission, the Forsyth 
County Park Authority and the 
Forsyth County Board of Health. 
Involved in both community and 
civic organizations, Dave is a Ma­
son and a Shriner, Chairman of 
Crime Stoppers and serves on the 
Board of the National YMCA. As a 
member of the BJH Board of Trust­
ees, Dave serves on the Admissions, 
Hnance and Resident Services com­
mittees. He lives in Kemersville N.C. 
with his wife Nancy. They have two 
daughters, Suzanne Plyler and 
Amanda Seig.

On Wednesday evening, Sep­
tember 20th, Barabra 2!iegler, Ex­
ecutive Director of the Teen Health 
Connection recieved the **Unsung 
Hero Award” along with Dr. John 
Johnston the Agency’s Medical Di­
rector. The criteria for the Unsung 
Hero Award is; “an individual who 
works quietly behind the scenes for 
the good of Charlotte and whose 
leadership ability while not publicly

Barbara received her degree 
in Health Science from San Jose 
State University in California and 
moved with her family to Charlotte 
in 1979. She was the founder and 
former director of the Mecklenburg 
Council on Adolescent Pregnancy 
from 1981-1991. She has been the 
Executive Director o f the Teen 
Health Connection since before the 
doors were opened. The Teen

lUsQllial
Howard University Graduate 

School of Design announces the 
promotion of Preston Scott Cohen 
to Associate Professor of Architec­
ture.

Cohen has received a grant 
from the William F. Milton Fund and 
an award from the Architecture 
League of New York. He has taught 
at Ohio State University and at the 
Rhode Island School of Design in 
Rome, Italy. He received his Mas­
ter of Architecture degree from 
Harvard University.

He is the son of Jane Nelson.

After a three-year search for 
the right place to relocate, Andrew 
Weingarten, his wife Amy and their 
three sons, Lee, Russell and M at­
thew decided Charlotte was the 
right place.

With more than fifteen years 
of automotive experience as owner/ 
operator of two service stations in 
New York, Weingarten has pur­
chased a long-held (28 years) 
Aamco Transmission franchise on 
South Tryon St.

Dr. Scott Greenapple, who
recently relocated to Charlotte, is no 
ordinary chiropractic physician. He 
is a certified sports physician and a 
member of the Council on Sports 
Injuries and Physical Fitness.

Dr. Greenapple In action at the 
Hawaiian Ironman Triathlon

For the past four years, he has 
been chosen to work at the Hawai­
ian Ironman Triathlon and the Inter­
national Police Winter Olympics in 
hockey for both U.S. and Canadian 
teams. Most recently, he was cho­
sen to be a member of Team USA 
Medical Staff at this year’s Worid 
Triathlon Championships in Cancim, 
Mexico, in November, 1995. He 
said, “It’s great when all phases of 
health care, medical, orthopedist, 
chiropractors, and podiatrists, work 
together for one common goal - to 
help the athlete. It’s wonderful when 
a Japanese or Brazilian athlete is in­
jured, you provide treatment and 
they are able to finish their race. The 
glow in their eyes and the hug they 
give you is a universal language that 
makes it all worthwhile.”

Dr. G reenapple, his wife 
Patrice (also a chiropractic physi­
cian) and two year-old son, Jason 
said they chose Charlotte to move 
to for 2 reasons - the beauty of the 
east coast and the strong Jewish 
community at the JCC.

The Best Wedding Plans 
Begin with Carolina Bride

•  Planning Articles
•  Feature Stories 
•Area Businesses

Local Brides — Newlywed Couples

New issue available quaiteily at 
International Newsstand & 

Harris-Teetere
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Barbara Ziegler (center) at work

celebrated is evident In dedication 
and service to the community”. This 
award was presented during the 
leadership Charlotte Lifetim e 
Achievment Awards Dinner at­
tended by 4(X) of Charlotte’s lead­
ers. She is a Leadership Charlotte 
class VI alumnus. The Jewish Fed­
eration of Greater Charlotte was 
well-re[M^nted at the event by Shel 
Goldstein, Phyllis Schiffman, Sara 
Schriebman, Vicki Hopkins, Emily 
Zimmem and Lynne Sheffer.

Health Connection opened its doors 
on Elizabeth Avenue in February 
1992 and Is nearing the 10,000 marie 
for patient visits. On August 9, Teen 
Health Connection was singled out 
for national recognition. President 
Clinton chose to visit the Teen 
Health Connection on his visit to 
Charlotte and recommended that 
every community have a teen health 
center using Teen Health Connec­
tion as a model.

This Space for Rent! 
Ad\ertise in the CJN 

Call 366-5007 for Rates


